
Dear Parents/Carers

As usual, Tiverton Academy will be having a harvest collection for non-perishable foods which
will be going to the Cotteridge Food Bank. We appreciate that times are difficult and we do not
want to add any pressure but if you would like to donate please see the list below.

We welcome the following kinds of items:

URGENTLY NEEDED ITEMS

● SUGAR (500G BAGS NOT LARGER)
● TREATS/SNACK BARS/CHOCOLATE
● INSTANT MASHED POTATOES
● NON-GENDER-SPECIFIC SHAMPOO
● DISPOSABLE RAZORS
● TOILET ROLLS
● WASHING UP LIQUID(NOT FAMILY SIZED BOTTLES
● PORRIDGE
● UHT SEMI SKIMMED MILK
● PACKET/POT NOODLES
● READY MADE CUSTARD (TINNED OR CARTON: NOT POWDER)
● STRONG CARRIER BAGS
LOWER IN STOCK
● INSTANT COFFEE (NOT DECAF)
● CEREAL
● TINNED FISH (PREFERABLY NOT TUNA)
● PASTA SAUCE
● TINNED TOMATOES
● TINNED RICE PUDDING
● LONG LIFE FRUIT JUICE
● RICE
● JAM/HONEY
● CRISPS
● LAUNDRY LIQUID OR POWDER (NOT FAMILY SIZED)
● GENDER NEUTRAL ROLL ON DEODORANT
● BARS/LIQUID SOAP

We will be collecting donations in school from Monday 17th October to Friday 11th November.
Children should take their donations to the front of the hall.
Thank you in advance for your generosity - it will make a real difference to people who need to
use the food bank.
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